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Thank you,

Chris Knacke

HOWARD |. SHAPIRG

A S S 0 C
CONSULTING ENGINEERS . P.C.
266 Merrick Road, Suite 300
Lynbrook, NY 11563
Tel. 516 791-2600 Fax 516 791-5425 Cell 516 521-1915
cknacke@hisassoc.com

From: ' ~'i= Trrrarrianna <l Tarrarciann@hisassoc.com>

Sent:

To: O¢ 3; Special Events
<Spec om>

Cc: Cl
Subje

PRIME STRUCTURES, INC

670 Myrtle Ave, Brooklyn, New York, NY 11205
Ph (718) 222-1099

RE: FuLL ROADWAY CLOSINGS OF 70™ STREET BETWEEN 47" AVE & QUEENS BLvD FOR MOBILE CRANE USE.
AKA: 69-02 QUEENS BLVD, QUEENS

DOT Permit Number: Q15-2022157-A00

As a courtesy and as required by the NYC Department of Transportation we are notifying you of the roadway closing as
described below.

Please be advised of the full road closing of mm Street between 47t Ave & Broadway, from June 251 to July 152022, 2-
3 days, Monday thru Friday, from 9AM — 4PM, for mobile crane use.

Local and emergency traffic will be permitted to enter 70™ Street from both ends of the block.
This notice is only for your records and no response is required.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

CHRIS KNACKE
AUTHORIZED AGENT FOR
PRIME STRUCTURES, INC.

P. S. If you have any problem or questions with this notification, please contact Prime Structures at 718-222-1099.

Lou Terracciano
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[EXTERNAL] 69-02 Queens Blvd: Road Closing Notification 70 Street, QN
Chris Knacke <CKnacke@hisassoc.com>

Wed 6/29/2022 11:57 AM

To:

e [ouis Terracciano <LTerracciano™'

e OCMCNotification@dot - Ddot.nyc.gov>;
e QN02@cb.nyc ~
e PLANN'™
° ' ~wnypd.oro~-
~wdot me-
* _gctcOm>,
. _.velson2@nyct.com>

Cc
e Mandip Bedi <MBedi@hisassoc.com>

You don't often get email from cknacke@hisassoc.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. Forward suspect email to phish@cyber.nyc.gov as an attachment (Click the More button, then

forward as attachment).

Good afternoon,

Please find the below road closing notification.

RE: FULL ROADWAY CLOSINGS OF 70™ STREET BETWEEN 47" AVE & QUEENS BLvD FOR MOBILE CRANE USE.
AKA: 69-02 QUEENS BLVD, QUEENS

DOT Permit Number: Q15-2022180-A02

As a courtesy and as required by the NYC Department of Transportation we are notifying you of the roadway closing as

described below.

Please be advised of the full road closing of 701 Street between 471" Ave & Broadway, from July 6 to July 20t 2022, 2-3

days, Monday thru Friday, from 9AM — 4PM, for mobile crane use.

Local and emergency traffic will be permitted to enter 70™" Street from both ends of the block.
This notice is only for your records and no response is required.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

CHRIS KNACKE
AUTHORIZED AGENT FOR
PRIME STRUCTURES, INC.

P. S. If you have any problem or questions with this notification, please contact Prime Structures at 718-222-1099.
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